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Both Track Teams were victorious 
On Wednesday, May 1st, 2019, Both Stout Track teams – Boys and Girls – were 
victorious against the McCullough/Unis teams. The boys’ team won by an impressive 
score of 115 to17. As for the girls’ team, the 123 to 5 score was even more impressive. 
Hail the Falcons 

Think AVID 
Attention all 6th and 7th Grade students: 

It is that time of year to be thinking of what electives you will be signing up for 
next year. AVID students will be coming to your social studies classes to 
inform you about the AVID program next week Wednesday, May 8th and 
Thursday, May 9th. There will also be an AVID Parent Night on Tuesday, 
May 21 at 7:00 here in H-2 Mr. Liggett's classroom. Please come with your 

parents to hear more details about the program.   

Cedar Point Trip is back: 
Monday, June 10, 2019 
Attention 7th and 8th grade students:  
The Cedar Point trip is going to be on Monday, June 10th.   

 Students will need their own rides to school and then from school 
back home.   

 Students must be at Stout at 6:30 A.M. and must be picked up 
from Stout at 10:00 P.M.  

 Students can bring food or purchase food at Cedar Point. 

 The school is not responsible for any items brought on the trip.   

 

Today is “B” day 
Thank you Dentists R Us  

STUDENTS’ CORNER 

Suhail Mawari had this smart quote to share: 

“If you fail to plan, then you plan to fail!” 


